
Financial Aid Warning 

Dear Student: 

In order to receive Title IV funds (Pell Grant, SEOG and Work Study) a student must make satisfactory academic 
progress (SAP) toward a degree or certificate.  There are three requirements that must be met and according to your 
academic record, you do not meet one or all of these requirements.  The purpose of this letter is to inform you that 
you are being placed on financial aid warning for federal financial aid assistance provided through Wallace 
Community College (WCC) effective this term (warning term).   

This financial aid warning resulted when the following occurred: 

♦ You failed to successfully complete two-thirds of all hours attempted (Wallace College credit
attempted and all transfer credits accepted) as required for the Completion Ratio of the WCC
Minimum Standards of Satisfactory Academic Progress.

While on Financial Aid Warning, you are still eligible to receive your federal financial aid.  During your  
warning term  you will continue to receive financial aid with the understanding that at the end of the warning 
term you must be in good standing. To be in good standing, you must satisfy all of the elements of the SAP policy.  
You must not withdraw from or fail any classes during your warning term.  Your academic record will be 
reviewed at the end of your warning term and if you are not meeting all required SAP standards, you will be 
placed on financial aid suspension resulting in the loss of all federal financial aid. 

If you wish to discuss your warning status, please come by the Financial Aid Office during normal business hours. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Jouvenas 

Anthony Jouvenas  
Financial Aid Director 
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